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In the published article cited above, corresponding author Paul Spencer is associated with the incorrect affiliation. Paul Spencer is

associated with the Polymer IRC, Faculty of Engineering and Informatics, University of Bradford, Bradford, United Kingdom.

The publishers apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.
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